MINUTES OF CITY OF BASTROP PARKS AND PUBLIC TREE ADVISORY BOARD

February 4, 2021

The Bastrop Parks and Public Tree Advisory Board metin a Regular Meeting on Thursday,
February 4™ 2021, at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall. Members present were Barbara Wolanski, Betty
Rucker, Margaret Robinson, Jamie Creacy and Kerry Fossler. Chair Jimmy Crouch was absent.
Liaison Councilman Dock Jackson joined virtually. Staff present were David Junek, Curtis

Hancock and Terry Moore.
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CALL TO ORDER
At 6:04 p.m. Vice Chairperson Barbara Wolanski called the meeting to order.

STAFF, BOARD, AND COMMITTEE MONTHLY OPERATIONAL REPORTS

Parks and Recreation Report
Report was given by Parks Superintendent David Junek.

Bastrop State Park Report
Report was given by Jamie Creacy.

Recreation Report
Report was given by staff Terry Moore.

Bird City Coalition Report
Report was given by Kerry Fossler.

CITIZEN COMMENTS

There were no written citizen comments at this meeting. Liaison Councilman Dock
Jackson brought a verbal citizen comment from Ken Kesselus regarding the possibility of
a pocket park or a tourism marker to commemorate where the Ferry used to stop
(south end of Water St near Primera Baptist Church)

APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES

Consider action to approve Parks and Public Tree Advisory Board minutes from the
January 7, 2021 regular meeting.

Motion was made by Board Member Betty Rucker and seconded by Board Member
Jamie Creacy. Vote was unanimous.

ITEMS FOR INDIVIDUAL CONSIDERATION

Updgte and discuss the Wheeled Sports Plaza Phase | project.
Public Works Director Curtis Hancock gave an update.

Updgte and discuss the Sidewalk Connectivity Project.
Public Works Director Curtis Hancock gave an update. There appears to be enough in the

budget to add sidewalks on Cedar St. between Wilson St. and Carter St. because it gets
much foot traffic.



5C. Discuss the Bastrop County Master Gardeners moving their Community Gardens to
Bob Bryant Park
Public Works Director Curtis Hancock gave an update.

6. ADJOURNMENT
Board Member Betty Rucker made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:45pm. Board
Member Margaret Robinson seconded. The vote was unanimous.
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